
 
 

Date: 01/09/2017 
 

 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOI/013656 - Anti-microbial resistance 

 

Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 please could you provide me with the number of cases between 2012- 
2017: 
 
 
- in which patients were unable to be treated with anti-biotics due to anti-microbial resistance - None 
 
 
- in which patients had to undergo an operation to remove a site of anti-microbial resistance - Information not 
collected 
 

- in which patients had amputations due to anti-microbial resistance - Information not collected 

 


